
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

Special Meeting
February 12, 2024

TOPIC: Approval of ECC Site Work, Fencing, and Landscaping

RECOMMENDATION:

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the recommendation from its Owner’s Representative, Plante Moran Realpoint, and its 
Construction Manager, Clark Construction Company, to approve the change orders for 
the contractors identified to provide and install playground site work, concrete, fencing, 
and landscaping for the Early Childhood Center in the amount of $560,845, which 
includes costs for hard construction, fees, and contingency.

RATIONALE:

The recommended contractors will provide the needed site work, concrete, fencing, and 
landscaping required for the completion of the playground area at the Early Childhood 
Center being constructed.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

2021 Bond

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services

EXHIBITS:

Attached


